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9. REPORTS EXEMPTED FROM THE CALL-IN PROCESS BECAUSE THEY ARE 

URGENT: 
 

These matters are reported to the Council to meet Constitutional requirements. No 
action is required by the Council and the decision has been implemented.  
 
In the case listed below, the Chairman of the Business Management Overview and 
Scrutiny Sub-Committee agreed that the decisions proposed were reasonable in all the 
circumstances, were urgent and therefore had consented to the proposed decisions 
being exempted from call-in: 
 
(ii) The Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for Resources authorised the 

applications to the Department of Culture Media and Sport for revenue funding to 
implement free swimming for under 16s and for capital funding to rebuild and 
refurbish suitable pools. 
The capital bids recommend has to be submitted by Friday 4 September 2009 
and the next meeting of the Business Management Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee was not until Monday 7 September 2009. The delay involved would 
clearly have precluded successful bidding for the funds in question. 
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